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July 6, 2021 

George and Helen Hewitt 
15 Combermere Crescent 
Waterloo, ON  N2L 5B2   
 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hewitt, 

Thank you for your recent follow-up letter regarding the lakeshore area waterworks distribution 
rate.  Your letter was presented to Council at their July 5, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting. 

Council is well aware of your concerns and appreciates the suggestions that you have made. We will 
take these under consideration when we review our fees and charges for 2022 and beyond.   

Thanks again for taking the time to share your feedback to assist in continuous improvement for 
our community.   

Best regards, 
 

Jodi MacArthur 
Treasurer 
 
 


